
 

 

Charleston County ECPAC 

CCSD Exceptional Children’s Parent Advisory Council  

 

The Exceptional Children Parent Advisory Council (Charleston-ECPAC) is a positive, 
solution-oriented parent advisory council that advocates for ALL students receiving special 
education services within Charleston County School District. The ECPAC focuses on 
collaboratively working with school and district officials towards the continuous improvement of 
implementation of services for students with disabilities. Our three main goals are: Awareness, 
Information, and Encouragement. 

We strive to include members from all learning areas, grade levels, geographic locations within 
Charleston County, and eligibility categories. If you would like to become a member of the 
Charleston ECPAC, please email the Chairperson, Vice-Chairperson, and Secretary at 
ecpac.liaison.2018@gmail.com. 

The ECPAC currently meets on the 2​nd​ Monday of every month, except June. All meetings are 
open to the public. Information sessions, open to the public, are held in September, October, 
February, and April. Meetings begin promptly at 6:30 p.m. Meetings location will be determined 
and announced prior to each meeting.  

If you would like to share information and or concerns with the council members, please contact 
the ECPAC Chair, Vice-Chair, and Secretary at ecpac.liaison.2018@gmail.com, or call the 
Department of Exceptional Children at 843-937-6500. 

 

 


